
Writers’ Circle
You’re invited to join a Writer’s Circle led by Writer-in-Residence Susie Moloney.

This writing group provides an opportunity to discuss current work, as well as offer respectful and 
thoughtful critique. All genres of writing are welcomed. This circle will meet monthly in person the 
second Wednesday of the month at Millennium Library from December through April.

This group will be limited to 10 members. Applicants will be notified by the end of November, and 
the first meeting will be Wednesday, December 13: 6:30-8 p.m. 

To apply:
Email or mail a 15 page sample of your work with a description of the project you’ll be working on, 
and a paragraph on why you’d like to take part in this writer’s circle . Please do not send work that 
has been previously sent to a Writer-in-Residence.
Deadline to apply: Monday, December 4

Email: wpl.writerinres@gmail.com

Mail: Writer in Residence, Millennium Library, 251 Donald St., Winnipeg, MB R3C 3P5

For additional questions, please contact Kim Tuesday at Reader Services 204-986-8386 / ktuesday@winnipeg.ca
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